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I am writing to express my strong opposition for SB 210. 

 

Oregon's vote by mail system enhances accessibility for all voters, particularly 

individuals with disabilities, the elderly, and those in remote areas. Vote by mail 

allows everyone to participate without barriers and has consistently led to higher 

voter turnout in Oregon. The convenience of casting ballots at home allows voters to 

engage thoughtfully with the issues and candidates relevant to their lives and 

accommodates busy schedules. This increased participation strengthens our 

democracy and ensures a broader range of voices are represented. I am appalled 

that a bill like SB 210 has even been proposed. 


